
 

Dear Future Cigam Staffer, 

Welcome to the team! It's with great pleasure that I welcome each of you as you embark 
on this journey with us.  

As members of the Cigam staff, you hold a significant role in preserving memories.  
Whether you're interested in photography, design, writing, or simply want to contribute 
your creativity, your talents are invaluable to the success of our yearbook. 

Please find attached the summer assignments. These are due by Sunday, August 24. 
Please email me with any questions. While I do not check my email daily in the summer, I 
will do my best to respond to you in a timely manner.  

Sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs. Heather Weeks 
HWeeks@barbertonschools.org 

Cigam Advisor  
 



 

Cigam Summer Assignment 2025 
 

*Upload 10 pictures to the app, Yearbook Snap (code: magics) 
*For each photo, fill out a row in the chart below. 
*Upload pictures and submit chart via GCR (class code: hdpj6rq6)  
   by Sunday, August 24 @ 11:59 p.m. 

Students in Photo Student Grade Level What is happening in the 
photo? 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

 


